
                    
October 23, 2007 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12 Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
ATTN:  
 
RE: W295AZ – 152950 Jacksonville Beach, Florida  
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
The construction permit for a FM translator BMPFT-20071001BYF W295AZ – 
152950 Jacksonville Beach, Florida granted on October 02, 2007 has an AM 
proximity condition attached to it which we believe is unnecessary. 
 
The proposed construction of translator W295AZ, consist of a side-mounted 
antenna on an existing grounded tower. The AM station involved, WJXL 1010 
KHz. (BP20040112AAJ) is 36.5 km 276 degrees from W295AZ proposed site. 
The construction of the translator is trivial by comparison to the existing mass 
and height of the tower. An inspection of the tower, conversation with the tower 
management and WJXL show that it is grounded and not detuned for any 
frequency. Please see attached document and photographs. 
 
Thus, we have determined that the AM proximity condition, as stated in the 
construction permit, is unnecessary. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact me at 954-556-4635, ched@reachfm.org or the address below.  
 
 
Sincerely; 
 
 
Ched Keiler - CPBE, CSRE, CSTE, FCC – PG-7-2778 
Chief Engineer - Reach Communications 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida, USA 
954-556-4635 
 
 

Reach Communications ● 2701 W. Cypress Creek Rd.  ● Fort Lauderdale, FL   33309 
Phone 954-556-4700 ● Fax 954-315-7575 
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